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Mr. Robert H. Hobbs 
Corporate Secretary and Solicitor 
West Kootenay Power Ltd. 
Waneta Plaza 
P.O. Box 130 
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Dear Mr. Hobbs: 

December 9, 1994 

Re: West Kootenay Power Ltd. 

LETTER NO. L-43-94 

SIXTH FLOOR, 900 HOWE STREET, BOX 250 
VANCOUVER, B.C. CANADA V6Z 2N3 

TELEPHONE: (604) 660-4700 
BC TOLL FREE: 1-800-663-1385 

FACSIMILE: (604) 660-1102 

Application - Delay in Implementing Wholesale Power Rate Schedules 

Further to your November 24, 1994 letter advising the Commission of the new rates negotiated with 

wholesale customers pursuant to Commission Decision and Order No. G-41-94, the Commission 

acknowledges that progress has been made between West Kootenay Power and its wholesale customers. 

The Commission approves the delay in filing the wholesale rate schedules to January 1, 1995. 

RJP/lm 
cc: Wholesale Customers: 

City of Nelson 
City of Kelowna 
City of Penticton 
Princeton Light and Power 
District of Summerland 
City of Grand Forks 

WKP/CorlWholesale Flattened Rates 

Yours truly, 

obert J. Pellatt 


